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The College of Liberal Arts is offering funding support for research 
conducted by all Liberal Arts degree program students during the Winter 
quarter. PTC and CMT students are eligible to apply for research grants up 
to $500. The research support can be used for expenses incurred as part 
of a research study such as software, materials, postage, photocopying 
and so forth. 
 
Complete details on the Liberal Arts student research grant have been 
posted near the mail folders; Ms. Chris VanHemel and Ms. Helen Adamson 
also have copies at their desks. The deadline for applications is 15 October 
2003. 


